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Most of Perry Valley Grange’s income to maintain its property and carry out its 
many community service projects comes through the serving of banquets, 

receptions and public dinners.  This is a great deal of hard work but also provides 
good fellowship for our members and friends who help.  

 
 
 

 

Come on now!  Making pie crust for upcoming 
banquets is not really that bad!  So what if your 

fingers are messy, Doug? 
 

An old Pennsylvania Dutch custom says 
that eating pork & sauerkraut on New 

Year’s Day will insure good luck throughout 
the coming year.  If that’s the case, then the 

300+ people who ate at the Grange on January 
1st should have a great 2012.  This was the 

biggest crowd ever at the New Year’s Dinner.  
It was a “sell-out” and, unfortunately, some 
folks had to be turned away.  Profits of just 
over $1,500 were realized from each event.  
Thanks to all who helped and/or contributed. 

 
 

Making Those Valentine Gala 
Homemade Candies & Cake Rolls  

 

 
 

 

 

The 9th annual Valentine’s Gala in February 
was very festive and financially successful 

for the Grange.  Some 170 guests enjoyed the 
4-course Seafood & Sirloin Dinner, musical 

entertainment by “Musically Yours” and many 
lucky guests received a door prize of candy, 

pies, wine or other goodies to take home.   

 


